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Matthew C. Davis 

Department of Neurosurgery, University of Alabama at Birmingham 

1720 Second Avenue South, FOT 1062 

Birmingham, AL 35294-3410 

 

Attention:  Edward C. Benzel, MD, Editor-in-Chief, World Neurosurgery 

July 20, 2015 

 

Dear Dr. Benzel, 

 

The manuscript that we are submitting, “Virtual Interactive Presence in Global Surgical Education: 

International Collaboration through Augmented Reality”, demonstrates the implementation of long-

distance intraoperative telecollaboration for neurosurgical training and assistance.  

 

I, Matthew C. Davis, certify that this manuscript is a unique submission and is not being considered for 

publication, in part or in full, with any other source in any medium.  All authors were involved in the 

research and writing of this paper.  No authors have any financial disclosures or conflicts of interest.  

Ethical approval was obtained from the Institutional Review Board at the University of Alabama at 

Birmingham as well as the Ethical Review Committee at Children’s Hospital #2 in Ho Chi Minh City, 

Vietnam.  Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript for publication in World Neurosurgery. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew C. Davis, M.D. 
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